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       February 13, 2018 

 
 
 

Glenn Carroll 

Nuclear Watch South 

P.O. Box 8574 

Atlanta, GA 31106 

 

 Re: Complaint filed against Georgia Power filed December 21, 2017,  

Before the State Board of Registration for Professional Engineers and Land Surveyors 

 

Dear Mr. Carroll: 

 

The State Board of Registration for Professional Engineers and Land Surveyors (“Board”) is in receipt of 

your complaint, regarding possible unlicensed practice by Georgia Power in relation to the Plant Vogtle 

project currently under construction.  Please be advised that this matter seems to fall outside the scope of 

the Board’s regulatory authority, under O.C.G.A. § 43-15-29(d).  Therefore, this complaint will be closed 

at this time.  Thank you for your inquiry. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Georgia State Board of Registration for Professional Engineers and Land Surveyors 

 

 


